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As a fourth generation Oregonian descended from an agricultural working family I am 

in no way interested in taking guns away from responsible gun owners, but I am 

enthusiastically supporting Measure 114 as a common sense, modern approach to 

reducing the risk and frequency of gun violence and needless deaths among my 

fellow Oregonians. I think it is irresponsible to consider any form of thoughtful 

management of firearms as violating the second amendment of the US Constitution. 

Oregon has historically provided model laws and programs for the nation, programs 

that benefit our residents and our environment while retaining the open minded 

pragmatism that is a hallmark of our state culture. Thank you for taking the time to 

receive my testimony on this measure. 


